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                    Let the little children come to me 
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                        For they are like the Kingdom of Heaven 
                        God Bless Mooseheart              Amen 
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The Newsletter Booster Club is a means to help defray some of the costs of producing the newsletter.  We are offering you an 

opportunity to join the Booster Club by sending a $5.00 donation to the Lodge.  Your voluntary donation will allow for your 

name to be printed in 12 consecutive issues.  You may send your check to the Mio Moose Lodge #1035 or you can drop it off at 

the Lodge.   

Please include the name(s) you would like on the list.  PLEASE PRINT 

 
IF YOUR NAME IS BOLDED ON THE LIST INSIDE, IT’S TIME TO RENEW (before the 20th)!!! 
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Sickness and Health 

   Our sincere sympathy goes out 

to the family of Rich Mika who 

passed away on April 19
th
.    

  Jim Poster is recuperating at 

home following a stay in the 

Saginaw Hospital.   We wish him 

a speedy recovery. 

  We don’t want to overlook 

anyone who may be sick so 

PLEASE call Donna Coyle (848-

5441) our Sunshine Chair.  When 

notified, Donna can send get-well 

cards and we’ll pass the 

information on to you through this 

column.  We might not know if 

you don’t tell us.  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

May 

 1 2:30 pm WOTM Board 

3:00pm WOTM  

  Membership 

 4 2:00 District Meeting &  

   Memorial Service 

     – Houghton Lake 

5 5:00 pm Cinco de Mayo          

Potluck  

15 5:30 pm Joint Meeting 

 6:00 pm LOOM House, Ofc  

 & Membership 

15 3:00pm WOTM Meeting 

29 6:00 pm LOOM House & 

 Officers Meeting 

June 

1 2:00 District Meeting 

 West Branch 

5 2:30 pm WOTM Board 

3:00pm WOTM  

   Membership10  

12 5:30 pm Joint Meeting 

 6:00 pm LOOM House, Ofc  

 & Membership 

19 3:00pm WOTM Meeting 

26 6:00 pm LOOM House & 

 Officers Meeting 

From Your Governor 

  Well, here we go again – in a 

weak moment, I agreed to serve as 

your governor for 2014-15.  I 

view the coming year as a 

challenge. We are gaining some 

younger members, and this is the 

life blood of any organization. 

BUT, even though you served 

several years ago or were on a 

committee for ages, we still need 

your recommitment to YOUR 

Lodge.  

  I accepted this position as 

Governor because we have a full, 

dedicated hard working Board. 

Please take time to thank all the 

Board Members who try so hard 

to make everyone happy and keep 

the doors open. And, if you aren’t 

aware, our Administrator Bryan 

Hudson works many hours each 

week with NO compensation. A 

special thanks to him for his great 

sacrifice and dedication. 

  I want to specifically point out a 

FUN time that has been created in 

your Lodge – every Monday from 

4:00 – 7:00 pm; we light candles 

on the bar and shut off the TV, 

lower all the lights and have really 

been enjoying “Candlelight 

Service.” Please come join us!! 

  Most of our snowbirds have 

returned and we appreciate having 

them back! Call a friend or 

someone you haven’t seen in a 

while and come join us at the 

Moose. 

  I hope many of you will be able 

to attend the District Meeting the 

4
th
 of May, as it is also a 

Memorial Service for those who 

passed during the past year. Sadly, 

we lost several members during 

2013-14 and this is a time to 

recognize their passing. I 

sincerely hope, we as Moose 

members will remember to pray 

for and express our sympathy to 

the families. 

  Adopt-A-Highway pickup was 

April 29
th
 and several showed up 

to help.  Thanks to you all. We 

can always use more bodies, so 

watch your bulletin calendar for 

the next pickup. We clean both 

sides of  M-72 for two miles on 

either side of the Lodge. Our 

Leader, Kaye Gardner, would be 

most happy to see many helpers 

show up to assist. 

  You may notice there is a 1977 

Buick Station Wagon (white) 

parked near the flag pole in front 

of the Lodge. This vehicle was 

donated to us for a fund-raiser by 

Sue Bowling. We will be 

accepting “sealed bids” for the 

car until July 4, 2014. It is in very 

good shape and the rebuilt engine 

has only about 8,000 miles on it. 

There is a small electrical drain on 

the battery, but all else is in great 

working order. Stop by and look 

the old car over – it should be a 

great ride!! 

  Many thanks to Jerry Tallieu and 

Frank Wyrembelski for their work 

on the patio wall project. We are 

trying to prevent flooding from 

snow melt like we experienced 

this past winter. 

  Again, I beg you to “READ” and 

“POST” your newsletter calendar, 

so you don’t miss the events that 

are planned. We need your 

“PARTICIPATION.” 

  Wednesday nights aren’t just for 

the "Horseshoers". Come join us 

for GREAT burgers and fries on 

the patio or in the Lodge. 

  I sincerely hope you will support 

the Lodge with your attendance 

and volunteerism. I need your 

HELP. 

 Larry 

 

Detroit Tigers Day 

Michigan Moose Association will 

purchase group tickets if Lodges 

want to get their own bus and plan 

a fun day with the Detroit Tigers 

in July. If you would like to 

organize this event for the Mio 

Moose, please call the Lodge to 

begin preparation. (989-826-6081) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michigan Moose Members 

“Detroit Tigers Day” 

Vs Cleveland Indians 

Sunday, July 20, 2014 

 

 
Deadline for tickets: 6/20/14 



 From Your Administrator 

  Please stop in and join us for 

drinks and friendship.  You will 

notice several improvements to 

the Lodge – new furnace and air 

conditioner, new cooler/dispenser 

behind the bar, and kitchen area 

floors newly painted. Soon we’ll 

have new landscaping around the 

building. If anyone has any ideas 

for the trees, plants or landscape 

materials, please let us know. We 

want our Lodge to be a pleasant 

place to visit and for you to bring 

guests. 

  Come be part of the Moose 

Family. 

 Bryan 

 

From Your Sr. Regent 

  Spring has arrived; unfortunately 

Mother Nature is lagging behind.  

Hopefully by the next Newsletter 

we will be on track and spring 

will have sprung! 

  As the end of my term as Sr. 

Regent comes to a close, I wish to 

thank everyone who participated 

in our events for their hard work 

and welcome our new members to 

join us in upcoming events.  Just 

show up no invitation is needed, 

we are all a team!  As Jr. Grad 

Regent, I will continue to work 

with our Chapter to increase 

membership and participation for 

the good of the Chapter, 

Mooseheart, Moosehaven and our 

Community.  

  The following co-workers were 

voted as our new Board of 

Officers on March 20
th
.   

     Sr. Regent, Dolores Griffiths 

     Jr. Grad Regent, Carol Bruce 

     Jr. Regent, Naomi Braun 

     Chaplain, Donna M. Coyle 

     Secretary/Treasurer,  

        Beverly Gardner 

      Recorder, 

        Carol-Lynn VanNorman 

  Your new Chapter 68 Board of 

Officers was installed on April 

17th and took office on May 1, 

20
th
.  There was a    reception 

following  the installation. The 

faith you have entrusted in your 

new Board of Officers will make 

for an exciting 2014/2015 Chapter 

year.   

  The March Pot Luck was another 

food fest, thanks to all who 

participated. 

  We enjoyed preparing the 

Hunter’s Safety Trainers dinner 

on April 27
th
.  Over sixty trainers 

from around the state attended and 

we were honored to participate in 

this event. 

   On April 30, 2014 the Patio 

Grilling and Horseshoes began. 

We are looking for Grilling 

Partners (volunteers both men and 

women) to grill, collect 50/50’s or 

clerk.  Please contact Bev Gardner 

(989) 826-5741 to participate.  

Sign-up calendar is in the entry to 

the kitchen. 

  At the Mid-Year Conference in 

Frankenmuth, the October Cans or 

Cash program was announced.   

Either checks or cartons of cans 

for Michigan House at 

Mooseheart are collect.  More 

information will be forthcoming 

as we near the October 4
th
 

deadline. 

   Remember to utilize your 

Moose Benefits to make your 

dues worthwhile.  Discounts on 

prescriptions, airlines, cars, etc.  

Show your card proudly. 

  Come to our next meeting on 

May 1, 2014 at 3:00 P.M. We 

would love to get to know you 

better! 

Jr Grad Regent 

Carol Bruce 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
Rummage & Bake Sale 

Once again we would like to remind 

you that the WOTM are preparing for  

their annual Rummage and Bake 

Sale, June 6th and 7th from 9 a.m. 'til  

 

4 p.m. This sale has always been a 

success to support our Moose and local 

Charities, because of your generous 

support with your donated  

treasures or your wonderful bake 

goods. Please while you're doing your 

spring cleaning keep the upcoming 

sale in mind. Items can be dropped off 

at the Lodge beginning May 1st any 

day after 2pm. Please no clothes 

or TV's.  Bake sale items will be 

accepted June 5th, 6th or 7th. For 

additional information or if you would 

like to help on the days of the sale 

please contact me.  

  We will have a planning meeting on 

May 14, 2014 at 6:00 pm regarding the 

sale for anyone wanting to attend.   

Thanking you in advance for your 

support. 

Committee:  Hedy Alcock, Renee 

Bathurst, Linda Bowman, Pauline 

Clark, Penelope Clark, Amy Collins, 

Annelies Dombrowski, Beverley 

Kirby, Nancy Miller, Gayle Price, 

Susan Shantz, Wendy Smith, Kathleen 

Tappan and Linda Verona 

Sondra Azer , Chairman   

989 826 5406 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Receive Your Newsletter via e-

mail 

  We would like to get as many of 

the monthly newsletters sent to 

members via e-mail as possible. 

Please send your e-mail address to 

the Lodge at lodge1035@mooseunits.org 

and we will get your address label 

removed from the standard 

mailing distribution.  

  Thank you for considering this 

way of receiving the Moose 

Newsletter. Thank you to all who 

are already receiving it via email. 

 

 

 

Patio Grilling 
Every Wednesday 

5 – 7 pm 

  
Beginning April 30th 

 

Cinco de Mayo 
May 5, 2013 

5pm 
 

Mexican Pot Luck 
 

 
 

Let’s Party 
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BOOSTER CLUB 
     Thanks to the Booster Club 

members for helping to defray the 

cost of the newsletter.  If your 

name is bolded, it’s time to renew. 

Please renew prior to the 18
th

 of 

the month to be included in the 

next newsletter. 
Agnew, Paul 07/14 

Ahl-Vanover, Karen 04/15 

Ault, Edward (Pete) & Sharon 06/14 

Bathurst, Ray and Renee 11/14 

Baisden, James & Ellen 05/14 

Ballard, Ray & Brenda 01/16 

Baril, Irene 06/14 

Bartle, Don 06/14 

Birtles, Rick and Judy 02/15 

Blake, Eleanor 05/14 

Blamer, Gary & Shirley 02/15 

Blamer, Lary & Diane 03/15 

Bolda, Chuck & Joann 02/15 

Boncher, Larry 06/14 

Bondar, Jackie 11/14 

Bowman, Bo & Linda 12/14 

Braun, Tim & Naomi 02/15 

Brown, Herb & Linda 02/15 

Canute, Bill & Erma 06/14 

Carter, Mona 05/14 

Contratto, Ted - in memory 02/15 

Coyle, Donna 04/15 

Cross, John & Diane 08/14 

Daniott, Roger 10/14 

Dell, Bob & Cheryl 05/15 

Dombrowski, Lisa 10/14 

Fair, Lou 02/15 

Flood, Ken & Mary Lou 01/15 

Fox, Paul & Joan 02/15 

Gardner, Gloria 06/14 

Gardner, Kaye and Bev 06/14 

Gardner, Robert & Julie 06/14 

Goodall, Jack & Jan 05/14 

Greer, Dan & Marie 12/14 

Griffiths, Dolores 04/15 

Hartly, Steve & Sherry 02/15 

Hall, Tony & Bev Lentz 04/15 

Heath, Tim & Anita 01/15 

Hodge, Kathy 04/15 

Hogg, Larry 03/15 

Hudson, Bryan  10/14 

Jackson, Jeanne 01/15 

Jones, Peggy 06/14 

Kiessel, Richard & Nancy 03/15 

Kline, Patricia 09/14 

Knudsen, Bob & Dorothy 08/15 

Kopera, Steve & Pat 12/14 

Krauth.Tom 12/14 

Kruse, Debbie 05/14 

Lamson, Bill 08/14 

Laslett, Bill & Claudine 05/14 

Lawson Sr., Fred & Gladys 01/15 

Liedel, Ron and Sharon 01/15 

Liimatta, Jim & Chris 10/14 

Long, Dan & Joanne 12/14 

Mallery, Bryan 05/14 

Marchal, Bob 02/15 

Matteson, Bob & Priscilla 12/14 

McLean, Mick 01/15 

Meisner, Jake 04/15 

Methot, Arnold & Gerry 01/15 

Methot, Larry and Betsy 01/15 

Mika, Rich & Kathie 08/14 

Mitchell, Bryce & Andrea 09/14 

Paulus, John 08/14 

Payne, Kevin 03/15 

Plake, Dean 01/15 

Plake, Phillip 01/15 

Prusakiewicz, Tom 07/14 

Rivera, Anthony & Patricia 08/14 

Roberts, Don & Lois 10/14 

Rod, J. B. & Judy 05/14 

Rogers, Louis 05/14 

Rojeski, Steve & Bonnie 05/14 

Ruehs, Charles & Juanita 02/16 

Russell, Bob and Sandy 09/14 

Simon, Dale 04/15 

Schneider, Valerie 06/14 

Schwabe, Wallace 10/14 

Shankleton, Randy & Mary 03/15 

Slade, Ralph 11/14 

Slais, Bob & Linda 02/15 

Smith, Mike 05/14 

St. John, Raymond 07/14 

Thompson, Bill & Karen 01/15 

Traux, Bob 05/14 
Uncle George in memory 11/14 
VanNorman, Larry & Carol-Lynn 08/14 

Virga, Harry 07/16 

Waggoner, Ron & Vicki 02/15 

Wysocki, Bob & Dot 02/15 

Many Thanks for your support. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free app to help Mooseheart 

children 

  Do you have an iPhone or an Android.  

If so, you can turn your receipts into 

money for the Mooseheart children. 

Shoparoo is a free mobile app available 

on iPhone and Android that turns 

pictures of your grocery receipts into 

instant donations. Shop at any store, buy 

any product, and simply snap a pic of the 

receipt with Shoparoo to make a 

donation to Mooseheart Child City & 

School. Just follow this link and start 

fundraising: http://app.shoparoo.com/ 

share/qkum5mdu 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out Display Case 

Take time to look in the showcase 

as you come into the Lodge. If 

you would like any items in 

another color or size, please leave 

a message with the bartender so it 

can be ordered. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Be a Sponsor 
Sponsor two members and your 

dues are paid for next year!  The 

$20 application fee is waived by 

International.  The WOTM Dues 

are $30 a year and the LOOM 

Dues are $40. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Sports 2014 
Loray2008@gmail.com 

Fishing  

(Walleye Port Huron) May 3  

(Bass Houghton Lake} June 7 

Obie 734 552 2708 
Obiefishing@yahoo.com 

Pool  

Mixed Scotch May 17 TBA 

Don McDonald 313 212 7114 

Mrmacman1950@hotmail.com 

Euchre (Fall Oct 11&12 (Caro) 
Jill Baker 

269 216 1826 

jbaker@mei.net 

M.M.A State Sports Chairman 

John (Obie) Harbison 
734 552 2708 

Obiefishing@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 
June 6 and June 7th 

9 am til  4 pm 
At the Lodge 

 

Case for Cash 

Michigan’s program is in 

process again. Bring your 

full case of food or cash 

donation to the Lodge for 

Michigan House at Mooseheart.  

More information will be 

forthcoming as we near the 

October 4
th
 deadline. 

See flyer for details. 

Euchre 2:00pm 
Wednesdays at Lodge 

 

 

http://app.shoparoo.com/%20share/qkum5mdu
http://app.shoparoo.com/%20share/qkum5mdu
mailto:Loray2008@gmail.com
mailto:Obiefishing@yahoo.com
mailto:jbaker@mei.net
mailto:Obiefishing@yahool.com


May 2014  SOCIAL  QUARTERS   Open DAILY 2PM to 9PM and OPEN at Noon on Wednesdays 

SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 
WOTM B’DAYS   1 2 3 

Susan Shantz            01 
Priscilla Matteson      04 

Jeanette Schultz        04 
Bernice Swanson       08 

Alex Wright               11 
Lisa Dombrowski      11 

Beverly Lentz     13 
Arlene Maguire  15 

Carlotta   
  Quackenbush  16 

Joan Fox           20 
Gayle Price        21 

Sondra Azer    
31 

 

 2:30 pm WOTM 

     Board 
3pm WOTM 
   Membership 

10 AM GOLF 
 

2 PM 
Shuffleboard 

 
 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

1:30 pm District 
  Mtg & Memorial 
  Service 

  Houghton Lake 
4:00 pm Wii bowling 

5:00 Cinco de 
Mayo 

Mexican Potluck 
 
 

 
 
 

6:00 pm Wii 
bowling 

Opens at noon 
2:00 pm EUCHRE 
5-7 Patio Grilling  
6 pm Horseshoes 

5:30 pm  Joint 
   Meeting 
6:00 LOOM 
  House, Officers 
  & Membership 

10 AM GOLF 
 

2 PM 
Shuffleboard 

 
 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 
 
 

4:00 pm Wii bowling 

 
 

By Candlelight 

 
 
 

6:00 pm Wii 

bowling 

Opens at noon 
2:00 pm EUCHRE 
5-7 Patio Grilling  
6 pm Horseshoes 

 

3 pm WOTM 
Membership 

 

 

10 AM GOLF 
 

2 PM 
Shuffleboard 

 

 
 

 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 
 
 

4:00 pm Wii bowling 

 
 

By Candlelight 

 
 
 

6:00 pm Wii 

bowling 

Opens at noon 
2:00 pm EUCHRE 
5-7 Patio Grilling  
6 pm Horseshoes 
 

6pm LOOM  
  House & 
  Officers 

  Meeting 

10 AM GOLF 
 

2 PM 
Shuffleboard 

 

 
 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

 
 

4:00 pm Wii bowling 

 
 

By Candlelight 

 

 
 

6:00 pm Wii 

bowling 

Opens at noon 
2:00 pm EUCHRE 
5-7 Patio Grilling  

6 pm Horseshoes 

 10 AM GOLF 
 

2 PM 
Shuffleboard 
at Am Legion 

 

       

June 2014  SOCIAL  QUARTERS   Open DAILY 2PM to 9PM and OPEN at Noon on Wednesdays 

SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

2:00 pm District 
Meeting West 
Branch 
4:00 pm Wii bowling 

 
 

By Candlelight 

 
 
 

6:00 pm Wii 
bowling 

Opens at noon 
2:00 pm 
EUCHRE 
5-7 Patio Grilling  
6 pm Horseshoes 

2:30 pm WOTM 

   Board 
3pm WOTM 
   Membership 

10 AM GOLF 

 
2 PM 

Shuffleboard 

  
 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

 
 

4:00 pm Wii bowling 
 

 
 

By Candlelight 
 

 
 
 

6:00 pm Wii 
bowling 

Opens at noon 
2:00 pm 
EUCHRE 

5-7 Patio Grilling  
6 pm Horseshoes 

5:30 pm  Joint 

   Meeting 
6:00 LOOM 
   House, Officers 

  & Membership 

10 AM GOLF 

 
2 PM 

Shuffleboard 

 
 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 
 
 

4:00 pm Wii bowling 

 
 

By Candlelight 

 
 
 

6:00 pm Wii 
bowling 

Opens at noon 
2:00 pm 
EUCHRE 
5-7 Patio Grilling  
6 pm Horseshoes 

 
3 pm WOTM 

Membership 

10 AM GOLF 

 
2 PM 

Shuffleboard 

 

 
 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 
 
 

4:00 pm Wii bowling 

 
 

By Candlelight 

 
 
 

6:00 pm Wii 
bowling 

Opens at noon 
2:00 pm 
EUCHRE 
5-7 Patio Grilling  
6 pm Horseshoes 

6pm LOOM  
   House & 
   Officers 
   Meeting 

10 AM GOLF 
 

2 PM 
Shuffleboard 

at Am Legion 

 
 

29 30 31 WOTM B’DAYS   
 
 

4:00 pm Wii bowling 

 
 

By Candlelight 

 
 

6:00 pm Wii 
bowling 

 

Lois Tallieu             02  

Donna Mayhew       05 
Arlene Glazewski    09 

Anita Heath            09 

Mary Shankleton  10 

Janice Goodall      17 
Elizabeth Methot   22 

Deloris Jackson    30 

  

 



PLEASE SUPPORT OUR LOCAL ADVERTISERS 

 
 A Michigan Based Tobacco Company 
 Mark & Susie Powell 
 Tobacconists 
 219 S Morenci – Box 223 
 Mio, MI  48647 
  

 989-826-9411 – Office 
 989-826-8444 - Store 

Rose City Chiropractic Clinic, P.C. 

Kendall R. Paulson, D.C. 

Alexis M. Wangler, D.C. 

Open 6 Days a Week 

(989) 685-2631 

rosecitychiropractic.com 

Recognized by BC/BS for current best 

practice decision making. 

 

 

 

 

 

WELLINGTON FRAGRANCE 
                

           Fragrance oils,   Essential oils,   Flavor oils, 
         Diffuser oils,   Candle & Soap Making Supplies 
                                       and more 

 

Bill Waack 734.261.5531  Fax 734.261.5571 
 

bwaack@wellingtonfragrance.com 
www.wellingtonfragrance.com 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

YOUR AD HERE 
 

IT ONLY COSTS $5.00 A MONTH 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR LOCAL ADVERTISERS 
 

 
Walk-Ins 
Welcome 

New 
Patients 
Accepted 

 

mailto:bwaack@wellingtonfragrance.com

